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Q:  With COVID-19 cases not soaring as much, when will we be able to eat inside the 

building again? Running back and forth to our vehicles takes time away from our lunch 
and with the weather getting warmer, we are inclined to eat in the car with our AC. 

  
 From the COVID-19 Response Team 
A:  Now that we are in surge 1 again, people can resume or feel comfortable utilizing indoor 

breakrooms for lunches and breaks. We continue to require that staff follow safe 
environment precautions with six-foot distancing, frequent hand hygiene, and mask use 
when not eating or drinking. 

 
 
Q: What is the current status of any program/department in the organization planning 

and wanting to host an event that could potentially bring in a lot of people? I am 
concerned knowing we are still in a pandemic and upper management wanting to 
have an event. 

 
From the COVID-19 Response Team 

A:  All events that are held at AltaMed are still recommended to follow safe environment 
recommendations of six-foot distancing, frequent hand hygiene, cleaning high touch 
surfaces before and after events, and mandatory mask use at all times. We discourage 
gatherings indoors if food or beverages will be served indoors as this will encourage 
people to be without their masks for extended periods of time. 

 


